
A VERY BEAR-Y HOLIDAY 

COSTUME SUGGESTIONS 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As you are aware, the Primary Group (Grades K-2) will be presenting the holiday musical, A 

Very Bear-y Holiday, on Tuesday, December 18th at 11:00 in the school gymnasium.  All 

students are bears in this musical and, as such, we are hoping that you will be able to help add 

to the flavor of the story by having your child dress in the colors suggested below. 

 

Your child ____________________ will be in the __________________ group. 

 

We are hopeful that you will not have to purchase any items and that there is something in 

your child’s closet that will be suitable.  If you have any questions please do not hesitate to 

contact the school. 

 

Thank you 

******************************************************************* 

 

Brown Bear– brown sweatpants/skirt, brown turtleneck or long-sleeved    

     brown socks/tights  

 

Black Bear– black sweatpants/skirt, black turtleneck or long-sleeved shirt,  

                       black socks/tights  

 

Panda Bear– black sweatpants or skirt, white turtleneck or long-sleeved  

    shirt, black socks/tights 

 

Polar Bears – white sweatpants/skirt, white turtleneck or long-sleeved shirt 

                         white socks/tights 

 

Please note that all headpieces will be provided. 

 

 

 



 


